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May 21, 2004

Gwynedd Veterinary Hospital
1615 West Point Pike
Lansdale, PA 19446

Dear Gwynedd Veterinary Hospital:

Thank you for answering the “call of the wild” hy donating $100.00 to The Schuylkill
Center for Environmental Education’s first Wildlife Rehabilitation Clinic appeal. Your
gift will make a tremendous difference in our efforts to rehabilitate the animals that are
brought to our clinic. You are giving thousands of animals a second chance to live their
lives as nature intended.

This is the inaugural year for our wildlife rehabilitation appeal. We hope that you will
continue to support the important work of rehabilitating wild animals for years to come.
Enclosed you will find a coupon redeemable at our bookstore for your bird key chain gift.
The key chain will be available through April 1, 2005. If you are unable to pick up your
gift in person, please call us and we will arrange for delivery.

Your continued support is a critical part of the Center’s ability to serve our community.
Please don’t hesitate to call us i1f you have any questions abut the Schuylkill Wildlife
Rehabilitation Clinic at (215) 482-7300 or email us at scee(@schuylkillcenyter.org.
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Executive Director W 9)

This letter is a receipt for your donation of 8100.00, which is tax deductible to the full extent allowable by law. No
goods or services were exchanged for your donation.
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